Please see the below Press Release from BCEO regarding the closure of Franklin-Madison Road located
at the at-grade railroad crossing.
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For Immediate Release

Road Closings and Latest News on our website: https://www.bceo.org/news/

CSX CLOSES FRANKLIN MADISON ROAD
Madison Township/ Franklin Township, Warren County

The Butler County Engineer's Office reports that CSX plans to close Franklin Madison Road at the
railroad crossing approximately 0.4 miles north of Trenton Franklin Road for tie repairs beginning
Tuesday, September 6, 2022. The road will be closed to all through traffic and is tentatively scheduled to
reopen on September 10, 2022.

Detour: Northbound Franklin Madison Road traffic will detour west on Trenton Franklin Road, north on
S.R. 4, and east on Keister Road. Southbound traffic will reverse this route.

Motorists are encouraged to check the BCEO website, as well as Facebook and Twitter @bceonews, for
possible date and status changes concerning this and other closures/advisories.
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